
News From City Hall 

So that the streets can be plowed, no person shall park, abandon or leave unattended any vehicle on any public 
street, alley or City-owned off-street parking area between the hours of 2:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m. during the 
months of November, December, January, February and March.  It is the responsibility of the abutting property 
owners to remove snow, ice, and accumulations promptly from sidewalks.  It is unlawful for any person to throw, 
push, or place any ice or snow from private property, sidewalks, or driveways onto the street.  You will be 
charged if the city must go back and clean up in front of your property due to pushing snow in the street after 
plows have cleared the street.  You can view the entire City of Reinbeck Ordinances at City Hall.  Thank you for 
your cooperation in allowing the city streets and alleys to get cleared in a timely manner and for keeping the 
sidewalks clear.  Also, be courteous to your neighbors and do not blow your snow onto their property. 

CITY ORDINANCES TO REMEMBER 

The City of Reinbeck now offers you the convenience of accessing 

your utility account and paying your monthly utility bill online!  You 

can enroll in autopay, get electronic bills, and manage your account 

24/7 online.  You will receive bills electronically and can enroll in au-

topay so you won’t have to remember to pay your bills each month.  

Sign up today by going to:  reinbeck.frontdeskgworks.com.  There 

will be a bank processing fee to pay on line. 

REMINDER all utility customers using ACH payment must switch to 

FrontDesk by the end of December 2022.  After December 2022 all 

ACH customers that do not want to sign-up for FrontDesk will need 

to start mailing or dropping off their payments at City Hall. 

NEW FRONTDESK UTILITY BILLING 

ACH TRANSFERS END DECEMBER 2022 

All Pin numbers for the Reinbeck Fitness Center will expire at 
the end of the year.  You will need to fill out a new Fitness 
Center Application and submit the annual fee with your appli-
cation to receive a new Pin number for 2023.  Applications 
are available at City Hall or on the city’s website https://
reinbeck.org.  Memberships run from January 1st through 
December 31st.  The 2023 annual membership fee is $95 for 
a single membership and $125 for a family membership.  A 
Fitness Center Membership is also another great Christmas 
Gift! 

FITNESS CENTER RENEWAL 
The bathhouse project is getting close to meeting its 

goals.  The architect’s probable cost came in just un-

der $500,000.  The city has been awarded $75,000 

from Black Hawk County Gaming Commission and 

$20,000 from R. J. McElroy Trust.  There are $27,000 

in grant requests that are still pending.  The city also 

has secured  funds from Richard Grimm $100,000, 

Gleo McCommons’ Trust $81,000 and $112,658 from 

donations and the city’s General Fund.  If the remain-

ing grants are awarded this will leave a balance of 

$84,342 that is still needed to meet the $500,000 

goal.  You can make a donation at City Hall or mail it 

to City of Reinbeck, 414 Main Street.  The city thanks 

you for your support of this needed project! 

NEW BATHHOUSE PROJECT 

CITY HALL WILL BE 

CLOSED THE FOLLOWING 

DATES: 

December 26, 2022 

January 2, 2023 

Happy Holidays  

from the City of 

Reinbeck mayor, 

council and city 

employees! 



Remember to keep your 
pets on a leash.  This also 
includes cats.  Please be re-
spectful to the City Ordi-
nance and also to your 
neighbors. 

 LEAD SERVICE LINE INVENTORY 

Under the EPA’s Lead and Copper Rule requirements, our community is gathering information to 
create a comprehensive inventory of potential lead and copper water service lines across our 
water system.  To make this effort successful and provide safe, clean water to our residents, we 
encourage all to assist with these efforts. 
 
Homeowners are asked to examine their home’s incoming water service line and determine the 
material.  If able to confidently report the material as copper, plastic, or lead, this information will 
help with the inventory reporting requirements.  Typically, the water service line will enter a home 
through the basement before connecting to the water meter as the displays below show. 
 
You can pick up a survey at City Hall or go to the city’s website:  
https://reinbeck.org/utility-services to download the survey form. If you have questions please 
contact City Hall at 319-788-6404. 

LIVE  CHRISTMAS 

TREES MAY BE DIS-

POSED OF AT THE 

CITY BRUSH SITE. 

CHECK OUT THE CITY 

WEBSITE: 

WWW.REINBECK.ORG 

Visit your local Reinbeck Public Library 

and check out all the new services and 

programs they now offer.  Have a cup of 

coffee and brows the revamped display 

of books.  You will be pleasantly pleased 

with the new look and atmosphere! 


